
From: Susanne Kord 

Sent: 07 June 2023 12:21 

To: Planning Planning 

Cc: Jenny Mulholland (Cllr); Larraine Revah (Cllr) 

Subject: planning application reference number- 2022/5281/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Camden Council planners,  

 

I wish to register my strong objections to the planning application reference 
number- 2022/5281/P and particularly to the proposed scope of its EIA 
(Environmental Impact Assessment) which I believe will make the entire 
area unliveable, both for existing and new residents. The plans call for a 
gross overdevelopment of the area, without the necessary additional 
infrastructure mandated by an additional 582 flats (anything from additional 
GP surgeries to additional drainage and sewer systems). These plans were 
clearly drawn up with a shocking disregard for the well-being of anyone 
living in the area. 
 
 
Susanne Kord 
 
Sent from my iPhone  


